
 

 
 

 
 

Youth Services will offer a Summer Book Club for all 

residents with the reading level of middle school and 

above. 

Uniquely, participants are invited to attend either in 

person or virtually.   

Sessions will be offered twice per week.  Each session 

will be separated into 2 groups(youth/adult) and a 

different book will be read/discussed for each group.  

 

Sessions will take place: 

When: Every Tuesday(4:30p) and Thursday(10a) 

during July 2018 and 8/2/18 

Who: All residents with the reading level of middle 

school or above 

Where: Ipswich River Park 

 
Please register on the Youth Services webpage prior to attending any 

session.  Feel free to bring chair/blanket to be most comfortable. 


